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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 8, 2025 

 

Coordinated Effort Leads to Arrest of Four Burglary Suspects 

 

RIDGELAND, S.C. — On Tuesday, January 7, 2025, a coordinated effort 
between the South Carolina Department of Natural Resources (SCDNR) 
and the Jasper County Sheriff's Office (JCSO) led to the arrest of four 
individuals involved in a burglary on West Frontage Road. 

The suspects, two white males (both 41 years of age) and two white 
females (aged 39 and 52), were observed stealing copper wire and other 
miscellaneous scrap items from a building in the area. SCDNR officers 
conducted a traffic stop, with assistance from the Jasper County Sheriff's 
Office, which resulted in the successful apprehension of the individuals. 

All four suspects have been charged with Burglary in the 2nd Degree and 
are currently being held at the Jasper County Detention Center awaiting 
bond hearings. 

Sheriff Chris Malphrus acknowledged the impact of property crimes on 
communities, stating, “Theft and property crimes have affected many of our 
citizens and neighborhoods. At the Jasper County Sheriff's Office, we are 
dedicated to doing our best to protect our citizens and their property. This 
successful operation highlights our commitment to holding offenders 
accountable and preventing further harm to our community.” 
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